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DARM-PER-47 

 
To:  District Air Program Administrators 
  Local Air Program Administrators 
 
From:  Division of Air Resource Management 
  Office of Permitting and Compliance 
 
Date:  March 2017 
 
Subject: Guidance on the Maximum Processing Fees for Air Permits 
 
 
The purpose of this Memorandum is to provide guidance on the maximum amount of 
construction permit fees that can be collected when processing an air permit application. 
 
In accordance with the Florida Statutes, the maximum processing fee may not exceed 
$7500 for an air construction permit (403.087(6)(a)5.a., Fla. Stat.), and may not exceed 
$4000 for a non-Title V air operation permit (403.087(6)(a)7.c., Fla. Stat.). 
 
Section 62-4.050(4)(a), F.A.C. specifies the processing fees for air permits. Although 
more than one processing fee could apply to a project, the total processing fee for a 
project application addressed in a single construction or air operation permit may not 
exceed the maximum processing fees specified above by statute, regardless of the number 
of emissions units or pollutants addressed. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Environmental Administrator of the 
Permitting Section in the Office of Permitting and Compliance, at 850-717-9075. 

 


